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Diary Dates 

 

1st Feb - Strike Action (Red & Indigo Class 
Closed) 

6th-12th Feb - Children’s Mental Health Week 

7th Feb - Internet Safety 

10th Feb - School Breaks up (Half Term) 

20th Feb - School Re-opens 

2nd March - World Book Day 

7th-10th March - Lineham Farm (Year 6) 

13th-17th March - National Science Week 

W/C 20th March - Parent Consultations 

A Huge Thank You! 

 

The school and our children would like to pass on our thanks to Joseph (Yellow Class) and 

his family for their kindness in donating to the school a set of disco lights. These will allow 

us to have even more memorable events in the future. Many thanks! 

Short Circuits? Not at School! 

 

This week, Yellow Class continued their 
work creating circuits in Design Technology. 
Mr Robinson got to see some fantastic           
replications by the children using their      
artwork and tea lights so that the children 
can take their creations home. A very well 
done to all for producing some amazing 
work. 

Rugby Tickets 

 

The closing date to purchase discounted 
tickets for the Rhinos v Hull season opener 
on Friday 24th February, through the school 
Parent Pay system, is Thursday 2nd          
February. Tickets are discounted to £10.00 
(Adults) and £5.00 (Juniors under 16’s). 

 

Castleford Tigers are also offering             
discounted tickets for their season opener 
on Sunday 26th February v St Helens. Junior 
tickets are £5.00 (maximum of 2 per adult) 
and can be bought online at                        
castlefordtigers.com/tickets. Closing date for 
this price is 12th February. Please see the 
separate  flyer for more details. 

Absence  

 

If your child is not going to be in school for any reason, please make sure that you contact 

school to let us know. This can be done via telephone or by emailing office@victoria-

jun.leeds.sch.uk  If children are absent and we are not aware of the reason, then the absence 

will be recorded as unauthorised.  

Valentine’s Disco 

 

The school’s ‘Helping Hands’ are excited to 

announce their first event of 2023hosting a 

Valentine’s Disco on Thursday 9th February, 

3.30pm to 5.00pm. Our very own Miss   

Greenwood will be our DJ. Tickets can be 

paid for at the office by Tuesday 2nd Febru-

ary costing £3.50 per child. Cost includes the 

disco, a slice of pizza, sweets and juice. 


